





"Alone we can do so little, together we can do so much." — Helen Keller

Neighborhood Watch members have several responsibilities.

One of the most important things a member can do is to remain active.

An active member will help create and maintain a level of excitement about the program. This will help recruit more members, which will lead to a higher level of crime prevention. It is the responsibility of members to stay informed about issues in their neighborhood and community. This information should be shared with others to keep members motivated and to prevent the group from becoming stagnant.

We have been very active

The National Night out was a huge success on July 30th. Attorney General Lynn Fitch was our keynote speaker.

There have been a few meetings held and really good information brought forward to and by those in attendance. We are working on getting areas identified for the NHW signs in the city. We are cleaning and or replacing signs.

We had a great time at the Horn Lake Christmas Parade, and the Horn Lake Tree Lighting. We provided Hot Chocolate and Cookies to all the attendees. This was sponsored by the Desoto Times -Tribune.

What we are planning

We will host an Ornament swap at Mr. Q's on December 19th 6:30. Please attend and enjoy the social activity. Bring a wrapped Christmas ornament and maybe even a new member. Please keep the ornament cost under 15.00.

Ward clean-up day, we are thinking March. Basic Trash pickup. Ideas needed please.

Easter Egg Hunt hosted by Your Neighborhood Watch. We will start the planning for this at the January meeting. This event is open for all types of ideas. Please bring them to the meeting. We are planning a cook-out at the HLPD in May. We will host a lunch and dinner.

We have completed the email list. The next item that will be sent is the "Block Captain Duties" If you want to serve as a Block Captain, that would be great.

The entire program is designed around these person/persons. It is just your block or two. Please review the duties and if you would like, we can have discussions at the next meeting.

We are also looking for a couple of Ward Captains. This is the full ward you reside in. The block captains are your resource and responsibility. If you want to tackle this, please let us know.

Contact Information:
Co-Coordinators
Heather Dupree, Wards 1,2, & 6
Call 662- 420-8418,
heartforhornlake@gmail.com

Bettie Young, Wards 3,4, & 5 Call 901-687-8893 hlnwg4you@gmail.com

Horn Lake Police Non-emergency number 662-393-6174

Our contributing Sponsor:

DESOTOTIMESTRIBUNE

